
 

 

Notes 

Monthly flood risk management meeting 

12 August 2021 
13.30 MS Teams 
Chair: Steve Hodges (HC) 

Attendees: Rosie Adams, Stacey Moore (EA); Joel Hockenhull, Jenny Allen (BBLP); Amy 
Beddoes, Karen Jouny (English Severn and Wye RFCC (Regional Flood and 
Coastal Committee) Local Levy Advisors) 

 

1 Update on actions following FCRM Capital Programme Refresh 

 Wellington and Hereford (Ayles Brook) are listed in year one of the new six year capital 
programme programme (2021/22). Exception reports submitted to update timings and 
applications/business cases are currently being developed. 

 The Brimfield, Orleton and Little Hereford Property Flood Resilience (PFR) Scheme is 
awaiting funding from the Environment Agency in order that surveys can be arranged. 

 Eardisley – funding received from the Environment Agency for a hydraulic modelling study 
to be carried out this financial year. 

2 Update on EA led schemes  

 Anticipated that the Strategic Outline Case (SOC) report for Greyfriars will be delivered in 
the autumn.  

 The Environment Agency are developing the business case for Leintwardine & Walford to 
further assess PFR measures being installed at properties to reduce flood risk. 

 EA to provide scheme update for Hampton Bishop. 

 The Dulas Brook River Modelling is programmed to be complete in Sep/Oct 21. The Ward 
Member had highlighted residents’ concerns around the need to have contingency plans 
in place for this autumn/winter as well as a discussion with partners. The EA are looking 
at setting up a platform for community updates and an initial letter drop to the wider 
community. They will also speak with their flood resilience team around preparedness. 

 Request from Eardisland Parish Council for a community event to be held in Sep 21. 

 The EA is continuing to explore the flood mechanisms in Ross on Wye and what next 
steps may be necessary. 

 An update to the existing catchment flood risk model for the River Wye will progress over 
the coming year. 

3 Update on General Scrutiny Committee recommendations 

 The recommendations for the Herefordshire Local Flood Risk Management Strategy 
action plan are being presented to Herefordshire Council’s Management Board on 24 
August prior to being finalised. 

4 Section 19 studies 

 Draft report and appendices shared with the Environment Agency for their comments prior 
to publication. 

5 Any other business 

 The EA will provide a general overview of the permitting process. 

 SH updated on the fact that the Herefordshire multi-agency Tactical Coordinating Group 
(TCG) have responded to a number of flooding events over the years and felt it would be 
beneficial for the TCG to provide local parish councils with some pre-flood event advice to 
supplement advice that is widely promoted elsewhere. A MS Teams webinar is being held 
later this evening (12 Aug), including presentations from Herefordshire Police, the EA, 
Hereford & Worcester Fire & Rescue Service and Herefordshire Council. 

Dates of future meetings:   Thursday 9 September, 1.30pm  
     Wednesday 6 October, 2.00pm 
     Thursday 4 November, 1.30pm     
     Thursday 2 December, 1.30pm 

 


